
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Sharon Thornagle.  I live with my husband on a small Christmas Tree farm near Dallas.  I 
support a national amendment to keep money out of politics.  I know of excellent candidates who 
cannot afford to even try to run because of the cost and because the floods of big money can undo what 
a majority of people want to support.  I support and hope that you will support HB 2578 as a step 
toward renewing a democratic government rather than a government purchased by wealthy interests 
that support their interests and do not keep the interests of all citizens at heart. 
 
Please take this step toward democratic governance.  Support HB 2578. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Sharon Thornagle 
2970 Ballard Rd 
Dallas, OR 97338-9790 
 
 
 


